
Goderich Town Council 

Town of Goderich 

57 West Street 

Goderich ON N7A 2K5 

 

Wednesday, May 8, 2024 

 

Earl Pennington 

Goderich Kinsmen 

Jamesp@hurontel.on.ca 

519-441-8753 

 

RE: Request to Council 

 

To the Members of Goderich Town Council, 

 

    The Goderich Kinsmen are again planning to hold our annual Goderich Kinsmen Summerfest on the 

Square Thursday July 10, Friday July 11, and Saturday July 12 2025. We are seeking your approval to run 

this project which has been an annual event for many years.  

  

We understand that there will be major construction happening on the square at that time and we will 

follow whatever special rules are put into place due to the work being done. If for some unforeseen 

reason the event cannot be held on the square, we request that Lions Park, located behind the Park 

House be used as a backup site.  

  

We have filed the necessary paperwork with Emma McNeil the Tourism Events and Marketing 

Coordinator , and will work closely with her to make sure proper protocols are followed.  

 

If possible, we would like to make the following request regarding our upcoming event;  

• Permission to make use of amplified sound.  

• Declared an event of municipal significance.  

 

Myself and the club look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

  

Yours in Kin  

  

Summerfest Chairman and Kinsmen Life Member 

  

Earl Pennington 

 jamesp@hurontel.on.ca 

 519-441-8753 
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